


After I expressed my extreme displeasure with the leasing staff about the only one 
bedroom  apartment being rented to another person, I was told that another Affordable 
Housing unit had suddenly become available.  
 
Unfortunately, this unit was not a one-bedroom apartment, it was a studio. After viewing 
this studio I was extremely disappointed, because it was so tiny and incredibly small that it 
looked more like an infant child's nursery rather than an adult person's entire apartment 
home.  
 
I told the staff I would consider renting this unit, (because I have nowhere else to go) and 
before close of business day I had been inundated with greetings and welcome emails 
from all three of the Beekman on Broadway rental staff. 
 
I was told exactly what documentation they needed to complete the rental process, what 
financial requirements had to be met, and what to do if I did not meet their specific 
financial requirements. By the very next day I was receiving documentation and emails 
from them advising me the process was nearly complete, and they could actually send 
over a lease for me to sign to complete the rental process! 
 
Please note: I questioned the leasing staff at the end of the day last Friday about my 
perceived discrepancies in their leasing procedures with respect to the Affordable Housing 
Program. Today is Wednesday, so we are currently only in day three of this business week, 
and yet the Beekman staff has communicated with me multiple times and believe it or not, 
they have made available and provided me with an actual lease to sign for the studio 
apartment they say suddenly became available. 
 
Dealing with the Beekman on Broadway staff has been like a whirlwind of them trying to get 
me to sign a lease on the dotted line. So all of this helpful attitude and ability to get a tenant 
processed and approved for an apartment can happen in a matter of only a few days, right? 
Therefore, I wonder why all of this DID NOT happen 5 months ago or anytime in the interim 
since I originally stated to Beekman that I wished to rent the last one-bedroom apartment 
they had available. 
 
I feel there is much more to this situation than meets the eye. In any case, I really need to 
speak with you prior, if it is your intent to contact Beekman on Broadway. You may reach 
me at   
 
Please give me a call whenever you're available, and help me understand what has 
happened here. Thank you so much and have a good day! Take care,   
 
 
 




